

Sexual Violence Prevention Team
Meeting Minutes
January 19, 2022 (Zoom)

- I. Attendance: Cynthia (HERC), Tamia Flowers (student Human Services major), Sarah Jacobs (Housing), Brittany Floyd (SAS), Pilar (student; athletics & GSD Office), Amanda Harvey (faculty-Public Health), Stephanie Anderson (Sacis), Alyssa Cravens (sacis), David Chayer (Sacis), Jeannie Ludlow (faculty-Women Gender & Sexual Studies), Beth Gillespie (Volunteerism & Civic Engagement), Kim (Sacis), Rebekah (Sacis), Becky Ogle (Medical Clinic), and Lindsay Wilson (Counseling Clinic).

- II. Heather Webb emailed suggestion of considering name change for the group to better clarify what the purpose of the group is and to distinguish from the Task force, ran by Shawn Peoples. Discussed the importance of keeping the word violence in the name. Discussed using awareness rather than prevention. Came up with: **Interpersonal Violence Awareness Team** as possible new name.

- III. Instagram:
 1. Discussed developing an email for this team or looking into whether one already exists, to use for the Instagram account.
 2. Discussed the positives of having a student oversee the Instagram page and Tania Flowers offered to oversee this account while she serves on this team.
 3. Discussed sharing material and information to be used for posts, through the email (outlook account) that we set up for this team.
 4. Discussed the information that we want to go out to the students
 - a. Events- dates/times/locations
 - b. Resources available to students; flow chart to help students navigate options
 - c. Descriptions, definitions- ie. Interpersonal violence, such as assault can happen within relationships and outside of relationships. It can happen in different kinds of relationships)
 - d. Information on legislations changes, procedures and reporting options on campus, etc.
 - e. Helpful hints- how to help and support a friend
 5. Discussed using the interactive pieces of Instagram such as polls and questions.
 6. Discussed developing a QR code for the Instagram account
 7. Discussed creating frame and creating a hashtag
 8. Send content to Dominic to create graphics/posts

- IV. Coupling events with things that may bring students
 1. Coloring pages
 2. Animals/pets

- V. Calendar:
 1. Herc and Sacis will send events so a mass calendar can be created.
 2. Herc sent information to the group via email regarding their plans for April.

VI. Future Meetings:
February 9th
March 9th
April 13th